
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

In Science, we have continued our learning on electricity. We have 

learned the names and symbols for the different components of an 

electrical circuit. We have also researched and learned about different 

types of renewable and non-renewable energy and the pros and cons 

of each of these and formed our own opinion as to which source is 

best. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 6 

Aladdin 

We have auditioned for our Year 6 
Production of Aladdin. While this was a 
nerve-wracking experience for some 
children, they all gave it a wonderful go 
and we thoroughly enjoyed watching each 
other’s auditions. We have also been 
learning all the songs that we will be 
performing – no small task with all the 
different tunes and lyrics to learn. 

  

 

In Maths, we recapped all 

of our learning throughout 

Key Stage 2 when we sat 

our three Maths SATs 

papers focused on 

arithmetic, reasoning and 

problem solving. 

We have now started a 

series of problem-solving 

lessons where we will get 

to apply lots of the 

mathematical concepts we 

have learnt throughout 

this year. Working on our 

problem solving and 

resilience skills will be 

extremely helpful for 

secondary school Maths in 

September! 

 

In English, we completed our SATs papers 

in reading, spelling, grammar and 

punctuation. What a lot of information we 

have learnt! 

In writing, we have continued to 

consolidate our learning. We have written 

information texts based on a variety of 

animals, using subordinate clauses and a 

range of punctuation to add additional 

information.  

 

 

Year 6 charity event! 

Our charity event was a huge 

success with lots of money raised 

for our chosen charities. All of the 

children worked really hard to put 

on an exciting, fun afternoon for 

the rest of the school! 

 

 


